
A.M. Arrival  

Car Riders/Daycare Vans – The student car drop off zone is located 

in our front parking lot (off Minuteman Way) and is marked with 

signs that say, “Student Drop- Off Zone”.  All families that are 

dropping off their children should enter the front parking lot (off of 

Minuteman Way, no earlier than 8:00 a.m. to allow time for staff to 

park and enter the building. 

 
We request that parents/guardians please pull as far forward as 

possible in the student drop off zone.  Staff members will be on duty 

from 8:00 – 8:15 a.m. to help direct traffic.  There is no parking in 

the painted lanes within the drop off zone during arrival time or 

throughout the day as we now will have school buses park there at 

dismissal time, as well.  

 
*Staff members will signal students when to exit their cars safely. 

  

*Students are to exit cars/vans on the right hand side (passenger’s 

side) to allow students to exit onto the sidewalk.  Please do not drop 

off your child in between parked cars.  Please wait for the cars in 

front of you to unload their vehicles and please do not pass them 

during arrival. 

 
*NOTE*:  When there is a need to meet with the Principal or your 

child’s teacher, please schedule an appointment. 



P.M. Dismissal 

Car Riders/Daycare Vans - Dismissal for Car Riders is AFTER all 

buses are safely off the lot, with a goal of around 3:20pm. The 

student car pick up zone is located at the back of our Adena 

building on the east playground.  Cars will enter from Lawndale 

Avenue and remain behind the gate until buses are loaded and 

exit from the back of the building.  Once buses are loaded 

students in Lane A (turning left onto Minuteman Way) will exit 

out of the gym doors.  Students in Lane B(turning right onto 

Minuteman Way) will exit out of the cafeteria doors. 

 
NEW Office Pickup Procedures -  We understand that on 

occasion you may need to arrange pickup for your student who 

normally rides the bus (for an appointment or lesson, etc.) 

Office pickup will now be limited to such circumstances.  

Please always call the office to arrange special end of day 

pickup. If you intend to pick your child up on a regular basis they 

must follow the car rider procedures described above. This is 

because we can no longer have people gathering in the office. 

Anyone coming into the office to sign out a child who is sick or 

has an appointment must wear a mask, be buzzed in, and may 

be asked to wait outside once they have signed the student out. 
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